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Class 3

This week Class 3 have been learning how to interpret and create pictograms in maths, as part of their

statistics unit. They have correctly analysed data to draw conclusions about pictograms.  In English, we

have learnt about the features of instruction texts. Well done for a wonderful week as always, Class 3.


